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Dear William,   
 
The information provided by the FSI contractor is as follows: 
 
The plumber submitted the water supply application in September 2021.  WSD provided the water supply 
location in September 2023 and request the payment of water supply deposit in October 2023.  Inspection works 
carried out by WSD was taken in December 2023.  WSD has conducted the water sample test in January 2024 
and satisfaction letter was issued by WSD in February 2024. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Patrick Tsui 
 
 
 
 




